SINDH PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
THANDI SARAK, HYDERABAD
DATED: 22.08.2024

PRESS RELEASE

No.PSC/ADMN/2024/427: The Sindh Public Service Commission advertised the
Screening Test for the Combined Competitive Examination 2023 vide its advertisement
No: 09/2023 dated: 7th November 2023. The test was held on 10t August 2024.

The Commission has prudently analyzed the result of the said Screening
Test. A very small number of candidates have crossed the required threshold of 50%
Marks. If the history of past Combined Competitive Examinations is a reasonable guide,
it is anticipated that adequate number of candidates would not emerge successful in
the subsequent stages to fill in the available vacant posts. With a view to address the
situation, a Full Commission meeting was convened on August 22, 2024 at SPSC
Regional Office, Karachi, and the said agenda item was discussed in detail. The Full
Commission after due deliberations was of the view that it would be in the fitness of
things to reconvene the Screening Test of CCE-2023 as early as possible.

It is, therefore, announced for the information of all
2023 that the said Screening Test has been annulled, and a d
would be conducted. The candidates are advised to put more
time and endeavor to surpass the prescribed threshold.
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